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NOTICE
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The Summits of the Americas Secretariat presents its compliments to the National Coordinators of the Summits of the Americas Process and to the Permanent Missions of Members States to the OAS and, on instructions of the Chair of the Summit Implementation Review Group (SIRG), is pleased to inform that there has been a change in the time for the Second Regular Meeting of 2014 of the SIRG programmed to take place on November 18, 2014. The meeting will now be held at 10:00 a.m. in the Simón Bolivar Room of the Main Building of the OAS (17th St. & Constitution Av. NW, Washington, D.C.). The revised draft schedule for the Second Regular Meeting of 2014 of the SIRG is enclosed herewith. 
In addition, the Summits Secretariat is pleased to inform delegations that due to the celebration of the United Nations Global Expo on South-South Development 2014 to take place at OAS Headquarters during that week, access to the Simon Bolivar Room will be exclusively through the side doors since the main door will be blocked. Finally, delegates from Permanent Missions are requested to carry their OAS identification cards. For those delegates coming from their respective capitals, please contact the Summits Secretariat (email gric@oas.org) so that we can provide an identification card to be able to access the OAS Building. 






















